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	TRAFFIC HOMICIDE

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a traffic homicide that occurred on Saturday, December 19, 2009 at approximately 3:30 A.M.  The homicide took place at 1600 Northwest 12 Avenue.
Investigators have learned that vehicle one, a 1986 Chevy four-door, white in color, was traveling on Northwest 12th Avenue approaching Northwest 16th Street.  Upon approaching the curve, the operator of the vehicle lost control and struck a tree.  The vehicle was traveling at a high rate of speed when the crash occurred.  The driver of the vehicle was killed on impact.  The passenger of the vehicle was transported to Broward General Medical Center in serious condition.

The operator of the vehicle has been identified as Travis Jordan, B/M, 01/21/1990, a Fort Lauderdale resident.

Anyone with information regarding this crash is encouraged to contact Traffic Homicide Investigator Jill Hirsch at 954-828-5753 or Broward County crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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